
  aged 4247 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  aged 4247 # presbutis {pres-boo'-tis}; feminine of 4246; an
old woman: -- {aged} woman.[ql ***. pretho. See 4092.[ql

  be 4092 # pimpremi {pim'-pray-mee}; a reduplicated and
prolonged form of a primary preo {preh'-o}; which occurs only as
an alternate in certain tenses); to fire, i.e. burn
(figuratively and passively, become inflamed with fever): --
{be} (X should have) swollen.[ql

  buy 5608 # oneomai {o-neh'-om-ahee}; middle voice from an
apparently primary onos (a sum or price); to purchase
(synonymous with the earlier 4092): -- {buy}.[ql

  have 4092 # pimpremi {pim'-pray-mee}; a reduplicated and
prolonged form of a primary preo {preh'-o}; which occurs only as
an alternate in certain tenses); to fire, i.e. burn
(figuratively and passively, become inflamed with fever): -- be
(X should {have}) swollen.[ql

  should 4092 # pimpremi {pim'-pray-mee}; a reduplicated and
prolonged form of a primary preo {preh'-o}; which occurs only as
an alternate in certain tenses); to fire, i.e. burn
(figuratively and passively, become inflamed with fever): -- be
(X {should} have) swollen.[ql

  swollen 4092 # pimpremi {pim'-pray-mee}; a reduplicated and
prolonged form of a primary preo {preh'-o}; which occurs only as
an alternate in certain tenses); to fire, i.e. burn
(figuratively and passively, become inflamed with fever): -- be
(X should have) {swollen}.[ql

  woman 4247 # presbutis {pres-boo'-tis}; feminine of 4246; an
old woman: -- aged {woman}.[ql ***. pretho. See 4092.[ql
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